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Welcome to the December issue of the North Pennines e-
newsletter. We're sharing news about this year's High Nature
Value Farming Awards, and information of how to book your place
for the North Pennines National Landscape's Annual Forum.

Due to popular demand we have increased the allocation for the
online event - Secrets of the stones, discussing the past, present
and future of the Long Meg complex. We are share news of two
online webinars being held in January 2024 discussing how to
decarbonise your business.
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